
 
 

13/07/2022 

 

To 

The Corporate Relationship Department, 

BSE Limited, 1st Floor, New Trading Ring, 

Rotunda Building, P.J. Towers, 

Dalal Street, Fort, Mumbai — 400 001 

 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

Sub- Clarification on Price Movement  

Ref.:  

1. Scrip code: 531153; Stock Symbol: Diligent 

2. L/SURV/ONL/PV/MS/ 2022-2023 / 2491 your email dated 11/07/2022 

We refer to your email as mentioned above on July 11, 2022 on the above captioned subject. 

We would like to clarify that there is no information, event, announcement or price sensitive 

information requiring disclosure pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations & 

Disclosure Requirements) Regulations 2015 apart from the disclosures which we have already 

intimated to the stock exchange. Also, we would like to confirm that we have disclosed the 

information, event etc. to the stock exchange for dissemination in accordance with the 

provisions of Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations & Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations 2015 in timely manner wherever required. 

Please take the same on record. 

 

Thanking You, 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

For Diligent Industries Limited 

 
Bhanu Prakash Vankineni 

Managing Director  

DIN: 00919910 

 


